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TOPEKA, KANSAS

June 5, 1943

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education

University of Kansas
lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I am still planning to attend the summer
session and taking the course, 'Treatment of
Athletic Injuries," if it is offered. 1In ad-
dition, I intend to take two courses 1in the
School of Education.

I talked to Dean licNabb yesterday, and he

is planning on the course, too. 1 believe he
gsaid that he was writing to you, also,

I appreciate very much your interest in
us and your efforts in having thlis course of-
fered this summer, Thanks a lot. I am plan-
ning on a pleasant summer school. Will see
you at enrollment time a week from Monday.

Respgctfu;ly,
'Tézziiah &))4%;ékga/

Charles Mills



